
Policy Number 203.7 

Gifts to Board Members and Agency Employees 

Adopted:  03-13-03 
Reviewed:  11-04-15 

No Board member or agency employee may directly or indirectly accept or receive any gift 
having a value of over three ($3) dollars in any one occurrence.  Agency employees are 
prohibited from soliciting, and are discouraged from accepting or receiving gifts from 
Agency vendors, students, parents, or clients. 

Amended: 06-03-2020




